
  

 

Funeral 

Attendance 
 

A funeral service that is held out of doors, is acceptable, 

with social distancing, masks, hand sanitizer and no 

direct contact with other individuals. 

 

A drive by funeral, with people not leaving their vehicles 

and just stopping by to offer condolences is preferable. 

 

An indoor funeral service requires a quarantine period 

for all attendees. 

 

 

Take Care, Stay Safe. 

 

Mary Szafranski, RN 

Nisqually Indian Tribe 

Public Health Officer 


